
 

February 16, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Troy Waymaster, Chairperson 

House Committee on General Government Budget 

Statehouse, Room 165-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Waymaster: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2640 by House Committee on General Government 

Budget 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2640 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2640 would allow discrimination complaints to be filed electronically by facsimile or 

an e-mailed scanned copy with the Kansas Human Rights Commission.  The bill would also 

allow other case materials to be submitted electronically to the Commission.  The submitter of 

any electronic material must retain the original submission for five years after the Commission 

closes the case. 

 

 The Kansas Human Rights Commission does not anticipate incurring additional costs 

from the passage of HB 2640.  If costs do occur, the Commission states that they could be 

absorbed within existing agency resources. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Ruth Glover, Human Rights Commission  


